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Youth  STUFF 
 

   Check out our website for the latest 
events, pictures, leader bios, prayer 
requests, and more! www.wlayouth.org 

 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:00 a.m. SHIFT  A special service for Junior Highs. Join 

us in the Core for worship, a message, & small group time.  
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Club Core:  is finished for the summer, 

but stay tuned for details about summer special events! We will begin 
regular Tuesday evening meetings again in September. 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12)                                            

Wednesday, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. Wednesday programming is finished 

but we are going Paintballing with the Young Adults Saturday, June 29 
2:00 - 10:30 p.m. Meet at Adrenaline Paintball (outside of Melbourne, 
ON) at 1:45. Cost is $30, includes 100 paintballs. Bring extra funds for 
more paint, depending on how many shots you take! For those of you 
not paintballing, meet at 6:00 p.m. at the Bos residence (1077 Gideon 
Drive) where we will be having a swim and a BBQ ($5 per person). 
Don't forget your towel and bathing suit! 
 

Join us for our Temagami trip August 25 - 29 (SH - $320), or August 

18-23 (YA - $350). Save your spot by handing in a completed form 
and $100 deposit today! 
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) 7:00 p.m. 

This week Lindy Brown will complete her two part series on engaging 
different culture with the gospel in our context of London, Ontario. 
Hope to see you there and then! Also, see above for details on 
Paintball with the Senior Highs!! 

 

 
 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Connection Kiosk in the Front 

Foyer. You can use the card to provide us with any information you think 
will help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 

Jude St. John, Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Joel Knapp, Junior High Ministries  (joel@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections  (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Angela Hamilton, Children’s Ministries  (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Rick Walton, Director of Biblical Counselling  (rick@wlachurch.org) 
Judith Gaunt, Sunday Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, June 16, 2019 
  

 
9:00 & 11:00 a.m.                                                         Worship Service(s) 
 

Orientation to the Cross                                                        Luke 9:51-56 

As Jesus sets his face towards Jerusalem, we learn that each person’s 
orientation to the cross is of great importance. We see the world’s stance 
in regards to the cross, the disciples’ stance in regards to the cross, and 
most importantly we see Jesus’ stance in regards to the cross.   
 
 
8:00 – 8:50 a.m.       All Welcome                                      Prayer Ministry        
9:00 a.m.                  JK - Grade 5                                               Growzone  

 
10:15 a.m.      Coffee, tea, and time to talk. In the gym.          Intermission 

 
11:00 a.m.                JK - Grade 5                                               Growzone  
 
 
 
 

 This Week at  W.L.A.  

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Join us as we encourage one another through prayer and discussion 

related to the Sunday ministry. Contact Barb Postma at (519) 471-0535. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

The nursery will be open for parents with young children to spend time 
together in a fun space, enjoying the company of other kids and parents. 
Bring your own drinks; snack provided. For further details, please contact 
Thea Close at (519) 281-7947 or thea.close@gmail.com. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

Join us one last time for coffee, snacks, euchre, exercise class, and table 
games, before we take a break for the summer. 
 

Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… is on hiatus for the summer, and will resume 

again in September. For more information, contact Cheryl at  
(226) 271-5346 or cherylhargravestlc@outlook.com. 
 

Thursday, 6:30 – 7:30 a.m.                                                Men’s Morning 

This will be the last time we meet for prayer and fellowship, until we 
resume again in the Fall.  
 

Friday, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m.              Women's ESL Conversation Circles 

ESL is finished for the summer. The Fall Session will begin with 
registration on September 20th. Contact Laura at 226-239-4950 or 
esl@wlachurch.org for more information. 
 

Saturday, 1:00 p.m.                                                             Bridal Shower 

Friends of Cassidy Hewgill are invited to a bridal shower in her honor! To 
R.S.V.P. and/or to contribute to a group gift, see Kim in the church office, 
or contact her at kim@wlachurch.org or 519-471-8716 X 101. 
 

On Beyond THIS WEEK      

Sunday, June 23, 11:00 a.m.                          Baby Dedication Sunday 

For information, contact Judith Gaunt at judith@wlachurch.org. 
 

Saturday, June 29, 2:00 p.m.                                           Bridal Shower 

Please join us for a Bridal Shower in honor of Aaron Hesman's fiancé, 
Katelyn Monk. To R.S.V.P. and/or contribute to a group gift, contact 
Nancy Blackwell at (519) 666-3238 or nancy@wlachurch.org.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Important NOTES 

NEEDED... Summer Volunteers for Children's Ministry! Anyone 
interested in serving in Growzone over the summer months are asked to 
contact Judith at judith@wlachurch.org or sign up in the Grasshopper 
(JK/SK) or Explorer (Grades 1-3) rooms on Sunday mornings. 
 

Community Garden Plots... are all gone! If you have questions, contact 
Susan at wlawelcome@gmail.com. 
 

Camp Elements... Registration for our summer day camp is now open! 
For more information and to register, visit www.wlacamps.org 
Registration forms are also available in the South Foyer. 
 

An Important Issue…we would like to bring to your attention.  The 
Evangelical Fellowship of Canada has distributed a letter regarding 
Doctor-Assisted Suicide and Euthanasia. Please pick one up at the kiosk 
in the South Foyer.   

 
 
  

 

Growzone NOTES 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
 

9:00 a.m. Karyn Koopman, Lianne Labadie, Alicia Hiebert, Heidi Martin, 

Lauren Riddolls, Kate Standish, Mackenzie Neable, Melina Jones, 
Cheryl Hargraves. 
 
 

11:00 a.m. Laura Knapp, Penelope Argall, Rebecca Warren,  
Mary Stanley. 
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